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International cooperation with Pakistan

On April 3, 2025, the meeting was held between the Deputy Federal Minister for Communications of
the Islamic Republic of Pakistan Mr. Ali Sher Mehsud and the Director General of RUE Belpochta
Svetlana Yurkevich.

During the meeting the parties discussed intentions to expand cooperation between postal operators
with an emphasis on the development of e-commerce.

This meeting became an important stage in strengthening bilateral relations between Pakistan and
Belarus in the field of postal services.
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